Number: PL-297

Date: August 17,2001
From: North American Numbering Plan Administrator NANPA)
Subject: Revision of Planning Letter 290 (Ohio)

PL-290, which describes the introduction of the new 380 NPA in Ohio, has been revised
to correct an error. The area affected is in the eastern time zone rather than the central
time zone.



